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February 2nd, 2022 

 

American Lebanese Policy Institute 
1350 Remington Rd,  
Suite U  
Schaumburg, IL 60173  
(630)400-7356 

 

Subject: Thank you letter  

 

Dear American Lebanese Policy Institute 501c3, 

Thank you for your generous donation of USD 40,000 to Kelna Ayleh Foundation, a Lebanese non profit 

organization (Registration No. 933).   

Your donation will help support extremely poor families in Lebanon who will receive the needed assistance 

through food, basic assistance, health or education services. 

Kelna Ayleh currently has more than 8,000 vulnerable individuals in its database that are being assisted 

or need additional assistance. Unfortunately, the continuously deteriorating socio-economic situation in 

Lebanon has pushed many new poor families to come knock on our door for support. Please be assured that 

your contribution will be used to touch the hearts and needs of those most vulnerable who are suffering on a 

daily basis and who depend on such services. 

Thank you again for standing by the Lebanese people who need you today more than ever. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Founder and President 

Kelna Ayleh Foundation 

http://www.kelna3ayleh.org/

